Oklahoma City T e

4/13/2021

LICENSE RECEIVED

ater
Utilities Trust

TO: Trustees, Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust
FROM: Chris Browning, General Manager

Receive the Oklahoma Turnpike Authority Utility License 121, Project WC-0982, waterline
replacement, Memorial Road and Lake Hefner Parkway.

Location:
Memorial Road and Lake Hefner Parkway

Purpose:
Oklahoma Turnpike Authority (OTA) regulations require a utility license for crossing Oklahoma

turnpikes with utility lines, including water and wastewater construction projects.

Background:
The following license was recently received from OTA:

OTA Utility License 121 crossing the John Kilpatrick Turnpike at Mile Post 126.6.

This project will replace 2,100 linear feet of a 20-inch waterline along Memorial Road and Lake
Hefner Parkway.

Recommendation: License be received.




